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that lasts a lifetiltle! 

Girls on the Run is a girl-empowerment 

organization that inspires participants to be joyful, 
healthy, and confident using evidence-based 

lessons that combine relationship building, 

community strengthening, and goal setting with 
physical movement. 

Registration Open: first come, first serve 
Season Begins: April 1st 
Season Ends with GOTR SK: June 1st 

Eagle Point Elementary Practices: 
Mondays & Wednesdays 3:00-4:30pm 

For more information 
and to register, visit 

girlsontherunscwi.orgLP-rograms 

QIJ6STIONS? 

Contact 

Jess Luebke 

� jluebke@deforestschools.org 

This activity is organized and solely sponsored by a recognized parent or community organization 
in support of the DeForest Area School District and not by the school district itself. It is recognized 
that the intent of the activity is to ultimately support students and families served by the DeForest 
Area School District. Permission to distribute this material has been given by the district.

https://www.girlsontherunscwi.org/

